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DATE: January 9, 2014     PPL No. 14-002 

 
TO: All Local Governmental Agency Coordinators for 

Targeted Case Management Programs 

 

 
SUBJECT: Approval of Targeted Case Management Reimbursement SPA #10-010  
 
 
 
This Policy and Procedure Letter (PPL) is to inform Local Governmental Agencies 
(LGAs) that the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has received approval 
from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) for California State Plan 
Amendment (SPA) #10-010 to revise the process through which cost is determined and 
Certified Public Expenditures (CPEs) are claimed for county-based Targeted Case 
Management (TCM) program.   
 
Attached is a copy of SPA #10-010 with an approval date of December 19, 2013 and 
effective date of October 16, 2010, which will be posted for your viewing and reference 
to the TCM website.  SPA 10-010 will supersede SPA 95-006. Please review all 
documents for details of changes to the reimbursement methodology.  LGAs will 
receive further information and guidance concerning implementation of SPA #10-010 
from DHCS/TCM program at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this PPL, please contact Vivian Sultan at (916) 552-
9271, or by e-mail at Vivian.Sultan@dhcs.ca.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original Signed by Michelle Kristoff 
 
Michelle Kristoff, Chief 
Administrative Claiming, Local and School Services Branch 
 

cc:  Mr. Patrick Sutton 
LGA MAA/TCM Consultant 
221 Encounter Bay 
Alameda, CA 94502 
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